RBL/EW 6th July, 1961.

Professor lsGs Llubera,
90U Dalmorsl Avenue,
He Ireland.

I am writing to you at the above address as I have
no idea whether you have completed your mammoth task of
moving yet, in which mammoth task you have my every sympathye

The reason for this letter is that I should like to
ask you on behalf of the Anglo-Catalan Soclety whether you
would do them the honour of aeccepting the Presidency as from
the next meeting in "eptember. in faet, it 1= only because
you have been living in Ireland that the offer has not been
made carlier, and I ecan think of no-one else who wuld be
better guited for the position,

Please let me kpow what you think, and I should very
mueh like to know how you are tolerating retirementy Perhaps
- you would let me have your new address? We have been very

busy here finishing oif the summer term, and 1 have been toying
with an edition of the (ens icnes which I am deoing for 2

nera
Madrid firme. OSometime I should like to discuss problems of
transcription with ryou. Bussell«Gebbett would also like %o
borrow some books from you once you are settled down.

Out regards to Mme. Llubera and yourself.

Youre ever,

(oA



